
Catherine Chang <cchang@d107.org>

Re: FOIA Request 
1 message

Catherine Chang <cchang@d107.org> Thu, Mar 8, 2018 at 3:13 PM
To: Jonathan Biancardi <Jonathan_Biancardi@deanfoods.com>

Dear Mr. Biancardi, 

Thank you for writing to Pleasantdale School District 107 with your request for information, dated March 2, 2018, pursuant
to the Illinois Freedom of Information Act, 5 ILCS 140/1 et seq. Specifically, you requested for "electronic records for the
2017 bid for the school district's milk business" 

Pleasantdale School District 107 did not bid for milk only services in 2017. 

Sincerely, 
Catherine Chang, Ed.D 
Freedom of Information Officer 
Pleasantdale School District 107  
708-784-2172 

cc: Board of Education 
      Dr. Dave Palzet, Superintendent

Our Mission: To create a community of inspired learners. 

On Fri, Mar 2, 2018 at 4:14 PM, Jonathan Biancardi <Jonathan_Biancardi@deanfoods.com> wrote: 

Hello:

 

I’m requesting electronic records for the 2017 bid for the school district’s milk business.

 

Thank you!

 

Jon Biancardi
Foodservice Division Manager

Dean Foods

m: 219-616-4842

a:  3600 N. River Rd.

Franklin Park, IL 60131

e: jonathan_biancardi@deanfoods.com
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